
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF ROSSLYN

FARMS
PROPOSED BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a
proposed  budget  detailing
expenditures  from  revenue
sources for the year 2025 has
been prepared by the Council
of  the  Borough  of  Rosslyn
Farms. The proposed budget
may be reviewed and/or full
copy  may  be  obtained  by
contacting the undersigned at
200 Rosslyn Road, Borough of
Rosslyn  Farms,  Carnegie,
Pennsylvania  15106  or
RosslynFarms.Secretary@g
mail.com or 412-279-8108.
Written  or  oral  arguments
concerning  the  proposed
budget  will  be  received  by
Council at its regular meeting
to be held  on December 9,
2024 at 7:00 PM. It is intended
that  a  final  budget  will  be
adopted  by  Council  at  said
meeting.

Dorothy Falk
Borough Secretary

Borough of Rosslyn Farms


